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Welcome back!  Our main focus this 

month is the EDEXCEL exams. We 

will be sitting some more practice 

exams before the real thing at the 

end of the month. Good luck to 

everyone.  

In the  English lessons, we will have 

a unit test and then move on to a 

new unit in which we will learn 

about detective work. We will try to 

differentiate between formal and 

informal writing, as well as work on 

learning the tenses and how to use 

each one. The irregular past tenses 

and past participles need to be 

learnt.  

In Maths we have to learn how to 

read coordinates and translate 

(move) shapes and reflect them. We 

will revise angles, multiplication and 

division, and sequences. We will also 

learn about ratios.    

In Science we will complete the unit 

on reversible and irreversible 

changes, and 

move on to 

Forces in air and 

water.  

In Geography we will investigate 

planning issues and then transport,  

 

 

 

looking into the advantages and 

disadvantages of each type. 

In History we have moved into 

modern times and will investigate 

how life changed after the Second 

World War. 

The pupils will 

have the 

opportunity to 

ask family 

members what 

they remember 

about life when 

they were 

growing up. It 

is very difficult for these children to 

imagine a life without electronics! 

Please impress upon your children 

the importance of being focused in 

the lessons; they cannot learn if they 

do not listen. A good night’s sleep 

also helps them to concentrate. Good 

manners are also important in the 

classroom, and the lack of a good 

attitude creates tensions and 

disagreements.  

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment.  
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